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August 12, 2020 
 
 
COMMUNICATION WITH COMMUNITY 
 
 
The Governor has asked us to communicate with the community.  I hope you have felt that 
we are getting information out to you and continue to feel that we are sharing everything we 
know when we know it.   That being said, there will be opportunities for you to come and/or 
zoom in for updates at the following times: 
 
1. Board of Education Meeting tonight at 6:00 pm in the Learning Media Center (LMC).  As 
I hope you know, you are always invited and welcome to our Board Meetings. 
 
2.  Community Forum - Tuesday August 18th in the Large Gymnasium from 6:00-7:00 
pm.  The Administrative staff will be presenting our up-to-date plan and providing time for 
questions and answers. 
 
3. Community Forum - Thursday August 20th at 10:00 am.  This will be a virtual meeting 
using Zoom.  You can link onto the meeting by visiting our website and clicking on the 
"Reopening Link" which will have a Zoom address.  It will be available to link by 9:30 am 
that morning.  Any questions for that meeting should be sent ahead of time to our District 
Clerk at welsh@deruytercentral.org and your question will be read and answered at the 
virtual meeting. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, concerns, or needs you can call or email myself or 
anyone on the team. 
 
We are beyond excited to see your children in a little less than four weeks and hope we 
continue to have clearance to open.  Reminder that PK-8 will be in session every day and 
grades 9-12 will be in session on an A/B Day Rotation.  The specific rotation assignments 
will be finalized in the next two weeks.  All students must wear masks when they are not 
socially distanced. 
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